
 10th October 2023 

 Dear Parents, 

 Re: Pantomime Trip – Thursday 7  th  December 2023 

 We are planning to take Year 1 to watch the pantomime ‘Sleeping Beauty and the Guardians of Dreamland’, at 
 the Millfield Theatre. The trip will take place on  Thursday 7  th  December 2023.  The children will be  leaving school 
 at 12.30pm and walk to the theatre for the 1.00pm performance. We will return to school by 3:30pm. 

 Please ensure your child is in school uniform – school jumper/fleece, comfortable shoes and a raincoat. 

 The cost of the visit is £12.50 per child. Payments must be made via the ‘Trips’ sec�on on Arbor. 

 In  accordance  with  the  1996  Educa�on  Act,  we  have  to  ask  for  ‘voluntary  contribu�on’  towards  the  cost  of  the 
 visit. In the unlikely event that costs cannot be covered by contribu�ons, the visit will be cancelled. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Sonia Bishop 
 Year 1 Assistant Headteacher 
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